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Small fire occurred in Buffalo Grove office 

 

Buffalo Grove, IL – At approximately 1:38 p.m. this afternoon, Tuesday, July 18, Buffalo Grove firefighters 
responded to a dental office, located at the 100 block of Arlington Heights Road, for the report of a fire.  

Upon arrival, firefighters confirmed a small, active fire. All occupants had self-evacuated, and there were no 
reported injuries. The fire was extinguished within 10 minutes.  

The cause of the fire is unknown and under investigation.  

For more information,  please contact Communications and Community Engagement Director Molly 
Gillespie at 847-459-2501. 
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